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Katie Campbell joined the Interstate Insurance Product Regulation Commission (“Insurance 

Compact”) as an Actuary on July 13, 2015. Katie’s primary responsibility is to review actuarial 

memoranda submitted with product filings to the Insurance Compact for compliance with the 

actuarial requirements as established in the Insurance Compact Uniform Standards.  

Prior to joining the Insurance Compact, Katie was employed by the Alaska Division of Insurance 

(DOI) for almost 23 years. She was the Life/Health Actuary and supervisor of the life and health 

filing and market conduct section supervising four staff. She has experience with a wide variety of 

annuity, life, and health insurance products. Over the course of her employment with the Alaska 

DOI, Katie served as the DOI representative on several boards and task forces. In addition, she 

was an active member of the NAIC Life and Health Actuarial Task Forces, including serving as 

Vice Chair of the Life and Health Actuarial Task Force for two years and chairing several 

subgroups.  

Katie was employed as an actuarial student at two life insurance companies before joining the 

Alaska DOI and worked in various section/departments, including financial reporting, group 

health, individual life and annuity product development, and reinsurance.  

Katie is a graduate of the College of St. Catherine in St. Paul, MN, with a Bachelor of Arts in 

Mathematics and Quantitative Methods. She has earned the FSA designation and is member of the 

American Academy of Actuaries (MAAA). She has served as a regular director on the American 

Academy of Actuaries board of directors and currently serves on the American Academy of 

Actuaries Committee on Qualifications. 


